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Subject: LGOIMA request: MEDIA INQUIRY
Date: 16.03.2023 23:59:46 (+01:00)
Kia ora Leigh

Request for Information pursuant to the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
(LGOIMA)

Thank you for your correspondence of 15 March 2023, to Hutt City Council’s Communications Team, in
which you have requested the following official information:

“ ..the Council resolutions/decisions with regard to Community Funding Panels made at its meeting
on February 23 last”.

The below recommended item from the Long Term Plan/Annual Plan Subcommittee on 23 February 2023
was endorsed by the Council meeting following.

d) Community Funding Panels - additional information

RECOMMENDED: (Mayor Barry/Cr Briggs) Minute No. LTPAP 23104

“That the Subcommittee recommends that Council:

(1) receives and notes the information in the report;

(2) thanks all Community Funding Panel members who have served over the past
two triennium for the contribution they have made towards advocacy and
projects within their respective ward areas;

(3) agrees to a 50% reduction in the Local Projects Fund and the funds be ring-
fenced for each of the wards — Central, Eastern, Northern and Western;

(4) asks officers to prepare a report for the Climate Change and Sustainability
Committee which explores the Community Engagement Fund for each ward area
becoming a “Carbon Reduction Fund” with the amounts allocated, and funds being
ring fenced for each ward, remaining the same; and

(5) asks officers to work with the Chair and Deputy Chair of the Climate Change and
Sustainability Committee on a criteria for consideration.”

The motion was declared equal by division with the voting as follows:

For Against

Cr Briggs Cr Barratt
Cr Edwards Cr Dyer
Deputy Mayor Lewis Cr Mitchell
Cr Shaw Cr Morgan
Cr Tupou Cr Parkin
Mayor Barry Cr Stallinger
Total: 6 Total: 6

The motion was declared carried by the Chair using his casting vote.




14. RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL FROM THE LONG TERM PLAN/ANNUAL
PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 23 FEBRUARY 2023

RESOLVED: (Mayor Barry/Cr Tupou) Minute No. C 23111

“That Council adopts the recommendations made on the following reports, and any
amendments agreed at the Long Term Plan/Annual Plan Subcommittee meeting held on 23
February 2023:

a) Draft Annual Plan 2023-24;

b) Three Waters Budgets;

c)  Petone Wharf project — timing and options; and

d) Community Panels — additional information.”

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website.

Naku noa, na
Susan Sales

Susan Sales

Ringa Awhina Tahuhu ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor

Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road , Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New
Zealand

Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2023 5:24 pm

To: Communications < Communications@huttcity.govt.nz >
Subject: [EXTERNAL] MEDIA INQUIRY

WARNING!!!



[Suspected
fraudulent email detected]

Hi there — could you please tell me the Council resolutions/decisions with regard to Community Funding
Panels made at its meeting on February 23 last.

| will need this information by the end of the day Monday (March 20) please.

Thanks
Leigh





